





TOWN OF HAMILTON
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

  
                          DATE:          Tuesday, September 13, 2022 at 7:00 p.m                
                     LOCATION:      Hamilton Town Hall, N5105 North Leonard St.
               West Salem, WI  54669


A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 13, 2022 offering citizens an opportunity to comment on ATV use on township roads





Dated this 25th day of August, 2022.


                                                                                ________________________	
                                                                                Sara Schultz
                                                                                Hamilton Town Clerk






Please note that, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs to disabled individuals, through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information or to request this service, contact Sara Schultz at (608) 786-1516.
